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Essential Worker Verification 

 
Note to Employer. 

Qalipu First Nation Band members who reside in Newfoundland and Labrador who were essential 
workers during the COVID-19 pandemic, and incurred childcare costs, are eligible to apply for up to $200 
in monthly benefits per child (ages 0-13).  This benefit can be paid retroactively starting in April 2020 and 
will require a letter from the members' employer verifying their status as an essential worker.   
 
Essential services are those services and functions that are necessary during a pandemic to preserve life, 
health, public safety, and basic societal functioning to the residents of the province.  
 

An employee with your organization has applied for childcare support from Qalipu First Nation. Please 

confirm that this employee has been deemed an essential employee and is essential for your 

business/organization to continue operating during the pandemic.   

Employer Confirmation 

Employee Name: _______________________________________________________________ 

Employee Band Registration Number: ______________________________________________ 

Employee Address: _____________________________________________________________ 

Employee Position/Title: _________________________________________________________ 

Employer/Organization: _________________________________________________________ 

Employer/Organization Address: __________________________________________________ 

Please confirm by checking the box 

I verify that the above noted employee is an essential employee as outlined above and their 

duties can NOT be completed from home.  

 Date Employed From: ________________________  To: ___________________________ 

Employer Authorization  

I confirm the information provided on this verification is, to the best of my knowledge and 
ability, complete, true, and correct.  
Name (please print) 
 
 

Date (YYYY-MM-DD) 
 

Position/Title 
 
 

Telephone number  
 

Signature  

 


